
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

Summer Concert - Friday 5 July 2019

Dear Parents

Our Summer Concert is fast approaching at which Brass Group are playing a couple of pieces. The concert is taking
place in the School Hall on the evening of Friday, 5 July commencing at 7.30 pm. It will be lovely if you, your friends
and family members are able to join us. Please just turn up on the night! There will be a small charge for admission.
Musicians should arrive by 7.00 pm.

Brass Group players are required to attend all normal rehearsals (Mondays and Thursdays) right up to the event and
any additional ones called to ensure we put on a good show! We miss our Year 11 players and hope they will join us,
and our Year 13 leavers are encouraged to perform just one last time!

Brass Group have had an excellent year and I wish to thank all members for their hard work and commitment, and
parents for your continued support,

With best wishes

Matthew Morgan

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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